
Lochee Park update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that, back in August, I was pleased to report that the
council’s environment manager for our area had advised that a new picnic
table would be provided at Lochee Park and it was soon in place – see above.

Since then, many residents have pointed out it is very well-used and could
more be provided.   

I contacted the environment manager about this and have had the following
helpful response :

“There is another picnic table to be installed near the play park, along with
a youth shelter which will be nearer to the exercise equipment.   These are
being done as part of our winter programme of works.”
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